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Oregon’s vote-by-mail system is safe, secure, convenient and inclusive. Being able to 

sit at home with the voter’s manual and make thoughtful decisions without feeling 

rushed or waiting in long lines makes it a good process, including for those who have 

mobility or health issues, those that work during voting hours and those with young 

children. Our voting system works well. There is no reason to change it.  


